HELLOL!

Your child’s official school photograph
has been taken! Look out for the
uniqgue Bentley Photographic ticket
they were given by our photographer.

IT LOOKS LIKE THIS

This ticket is the only way to access the images;
simply use the details on the ticket to register and as soon
as they are ready to view, you will receive a notification.

If you have misplaced your child’s ticket, simply visit our website
www.bentleyphoto.com, click on the ‘Support’ tab, enter your
child’s details and we will contact you directly.

QUICK!
there are time limited

offers that may apply
Bentley Photographic

Manningtree
beﬂﬂey Essex CO11 2NU r@ g

slleljeleifelelgllely \\\\v.bentleypics.com # G [eruiffeifley




